
Minutes 
Technology Committee 
February 20, 2019 
 
Attending: Rob Carr, Ann Christiano, Jon Morris, Houston Wells 
 
The committee convened at 10:30. 
 
Rob Carr reported on room 3032 technology. 4x3 screen has been replaced with a 16x9 screen 
to match aspect ratio of recently installed projector. Additionally, a monitor has been mounted 
on the north wall with a visual feed concurrent to that of the projector. (This monitor was 
repurposed following the transition of 2066 from meeting space to faculty offices.) 
 
Jon Morris noted ongoing issues with teleconferencing audio and cameras in 3032. Rob will 
schedule a meeting with a representative from Academic Technology department to discuss 
upgrade options and potential work proposal. The meeting with Academic Technology will 
include representatives from this committee as well. 
 
The committee discussed migrating existing audio/video tech from 3032 to G047 once 3032 is 
upgraded.  
 
For future discussion: updating the “puck” input/output adapters in the AHA meeting rooms. 
Current configurations are functional but not optimal. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 11:00. 
 
 


